
U.T. Administration of Daman & Diu
DISTRICT HEALTH SOCIETY DIU

C.H.C. GHOGHLA-DIU

IMPORTANT NOTICE

In reference to the advertisement notice published by this office
No.NHM/DHS/Hrecruit/2016-17/1082 dated 14/02/2017 for filling up
various posts under NHM of District Health Society Diu, date for
Walk-in-Interview is changed. Interviews will be conducted on
14/03/2017 instead of 07/03/2017. All other Terms and Conditions of

the Advt. Notice No.NHM/DHS/Hrecruit/2016-17/1082 dated
14/02/2017 shall remain the same.

Health Officer/Member Secretary,
District Health Society,

C.H.C. Ghoghla-Diu
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